

**Hurst Community Association**  
**Ex Meeting 11<sup>th</sup> May 2015**

**1. Present.**

Donald Barr. Alan Fish. Steven Kingsley. Brian Scanlan. Mark Fish. Nat Lyne

**2. Apologies for absence.**

John Horton Richard Ambler Vicky Gallagher. Val Ryan.

**3. Minutes.**

Minutes of the last meeting held on 13<sup>th</sup> April were approved as a true record.

**4. Matters arising from the minutes.**

5b Don still can't access telephone banking.

6a The Google Calendar is now on the web site but only Mark and Alan can make entries.

Don said he is working on a slide show of rooms on the website but it is necessary to download some new software.

9a The dangerous rod over the stage has now been removed.

10a Don mentioned that the gates need some means of holding them open in strong wind. The gate at the main entrance has no bolt.

**5. Chairman's report.**

a. Signed up with DBS for HCC £25 and £14 DBS for Wendy.

**6. Secretaries report.**

a. Lisa from Weight Watchers asked for some changes to be made to the weekly activities page on the web site. Times are now 6.30 to 7.30 and Lisa's contact details have now been entered.

**7. Treasurers report.**

b. Alan Asked for £1000 to be transferred to restricted account for painting.

Full treasurer's report attached.

**8. Groups.**

b. Bar Balance in account £350.

cp. No change being privatised Painting they are getting back to us.

Nat requested that the front of stage be painted black. This was agreed.

l. Lighting all up to date.

m. Maintenance. Override on outside floods. CCTV on Balcony.

S Scout HQ Roof to be re-slatted.

SSCP We are in need of an independent person on the audition panel.

Alan will try to find someone.

YD Youth drama are to stage a show 16-18<sup>th</sup> July.

w. Web site. We have installed an on line calendar.

### **9 Safety.**

NTR

### **10 Any other business.**

NTR.

The chairman thanked all present and closed the meeting at 8.30

Next meeting. 1<sup>st</sup> June.